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  24th May 2016
School Swimming

Dear Parents/Carers, 

	We will be starting our swimming lessons when we return from the half term holiday on Monday 6th June.  Please find a copy of the swimming timetable on the reverse of this letter which shows the days and times your child’s class will be using the pool.  

If you are able to give any time to help and support with any of these sessions we would be very appreciative.  We do need to ensure that we have enough adult support around the pool for every lesson in order for them to take place.  Please let the class teachers know if you are able to help with this.  

For further information about school swimming, please refer to the most recent newsletter which explains what your child will need for swimming lessons.

Many thanks for your continued support with our school swimming pool.


S Wintle




PE Co-ordinator 
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Living God'’s Love, Together We Flourish




